1/12/23, 10:40 AM EKS Partnership Mail - Bodkin farm development

M| Gmai

Bodkin farm development
1 message

kathleen taylor_ 8 January 2023 at 12:09

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

This development is completely unacceptable in its present position and scale. Traffic on the Chestfield roundabout is
already at a dangerous level. Exiting Maydowns road and entering from the Thanet way is hazardous due to the speed
and amount of traffic. Many ‘near misses’ also occur because of insufficient or incorrect signalling. The traffic from this
development would all exit onto the Thanet Way - already heavy with traffic at peak times. Also there is already extra
traffic from the new Costa cafe situated at this junction. More loss of ‘greenfield’ is also a major concern. These green

spaces are essential for air quality and wildlife and this site provides at least some protection from the heavy traffic.
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